
Dear future Year 7 students, parents and carers,

I’m Mrs Glew, one of the Science teachers here at The Orme Academy, and I’ll be 
your form tutor when you enter Year 7. I can imagine that many of you are excited 
to be starting secondary school, but I’m sure that you will be a little nervous too! 
Don’t worry, after a few days it will all seem pretty normal!

As your form teacher I will be here to support you as you make this change to The 
Orme Academy.  As members of my form I expect you to try hard in all your 
subjects, to show a positive attitude around school as well as to be kind, both to 
others and yourself.  Together I know that we can make your time here successful 
and enjoyable! 

Have a fantastic end to Year 6 and an amazing summer break! 

See you soon!

Mrs Glew
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